
THE THURSDAY POST   
October 04, 2017 

 Please see the back of this newsletter for news about Track-A-Thon prizes! 

 
 We are looking for an adult to work in our After School Program.  If you are interested, please contact the school office. 



 Track a Thon:  Don’t forget that Track-A-Thon is coming!  Please return pledge sheets  by Tuesday, October 10th.  You 
may either donate per lap, or make a flat donation.  The minimum required to participate is $5.  Additionally, we are still in 
need of parent volunteers.  This is a great opportunity to earn service hours!   

 

 Soup-er Stadium Challenge:  Thank you to everyone who brought in food for the Soup-er Stadium Challenge!  This has 
had a tremendous impact in helping those that are hungry to have food.   



 Letters are going home with students that are still missing health requirements.  There is an exclusion date of October 12.  
Students that are missing health exams/immunization need to turn in medical records by this date.  A letter was sent home 
with your child (grades PK, K, and 6) if you are missing your required health forms. 



 Parent-Teacher Conferences  will be on Thursday, Oct. 19th, and Friday, Oct. 20th.   We will have 11:30AM dismissal.  
After-school Care WILL be available these days until 6:00PM.  Students going to after care are asked to bring a bag lunch with 
them to school these two days. 

 

 Halloween:  On Halloween, students may come to school in costumes.  Gory or scary costumes will not be allowed.  
Students are encouraged to bring non-food items (things such as stationary, stickers, erasers, etc.) if they want to pass favors 
out to their homerooms.    

NEWS 

Friday, October 6th:  Fall Picture Day:  Wear FULL UNIFORM 

Monday, October 9th:  No School, Columbus Day 

October 12th & 13th (Thursday/Friday):  Track-A-Thon 

October 19th & 20th (Thursday/Friday):  11:30 Dismissal, Parent-Teacher Conferences  

Friday, November 3rd:  NO SCHOOL, Staff Development Day 

Fall Pictures 

Picture Day will be tomorrow, Friday Oct. 6th.  Students in grades K—8 are required to be in full uniform (NO gym  
uniforms!) During Spring Pictures, students will be able to dress up.  However, complete school uniforms are required 

for Fall Pictures. 

      Don’t forget to turn in used printer ink cartridges for recycling! 
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Reminder:  AfterCare 
WILL be available 
during conferences 
on Oct. 19th & 20th 



Track—A—Thon PRIZES:      
 
     
 
1. The two students who bring in the most money by Oct. 20th 
will each receive a gift certificate for a bike. 

 

2.  The next four top fundraisers will win one of the following 
prizes: A Lego Minecraft Set, a Star Wars themed Lego  
Minecraft set, a Sports Themed array of prizes including a  
football, basketball, soccer ball & more, and an Art/Craft Themed 
array of prizes including an art set and more, plus each will  
receive an emoji blow-up.  These items are on display in the 
school office.  

 

3.The top fundraising homeroom will win a dress down day and 
a pizza party, date is TBA. 

 

4. Please note that to be eligible for any of the prizes,  
the student must have his/her money in by Oct. 20th. 
 

  
5.  All students who get their money in by October 20th will be  
invited to see a movie in the activity center.  The date and time 
for the movie will be announced. 

 


